
 

 

 

 

Bunbury Outer Ring Road 

PROJECT UPDATE 

April 2023 

Project update 

Construction progress is accelerating across the Bunbury Outer Ring Road with the project now over 40% 

complete.  

The concrete pour for the bridge deck at the Raymond Road interchange has concluded. This follows the 

bridge beam installation at the same site which took place in February. More information on this project 

milestone can be found below.  

At the Paris Road and Clifton Road interchange, preparations have begun for the second stage of the Forrest 

Highway traffic switch. The next stage of work, which is currently planned to be implemented in mid-2023, 

requires all traffic on Forrest Highway to be temporarily moved onto the new permanent southbound 

carriageway. This will allow the project team to effectively complete the remaining construction activities on 

the western side of the interchange and build the new and permanent northbound carriageway. 

Further south, foundation preparation has been completed and the sand placement and compaction process 

has started for Brysinda Road. This is a new road which will link Martin Pellusey and Discovery Road (formerly 

Wireless Road).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities onsite at the Paris Road and Clifton Road interchange 
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This update contains information regarding the current and future works happening on the Bunbury Outer Ring Road 

(BORR) project. Information in this update is current as of April 2023 and is subject to change. For the most recent 

updates visit the Main Roads BORR website or visit the Bunbury Outer Ring Road Community Facebook Group.   

 



 

 

 

 

For more information on the Bunbury Outer Ring Road 

If you have any questions, please contact 138 138 or email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au.  

 

 

 

Making headway on BORR with 

concrete headwalls 
 

North of the Raymond Road interchange, 

ten precast concrete headwalls have been 

delivered to site which will be installed 

along the road drainage network. These 

are just some of the 300 headwalls that will 

be installed along the alignment between 

the Paris/Clifton Road interchange and the 

‘mega-bridge’ at Boyanup-Picton Road. 

Click here to learn more. 

 

 

Double the fun at the latest Yaka 

Dandjoo graduation 

The Yaka Dandjoo ‘Sustainable 

Employment’ program had another two 

cohorts graduate last month. These were 

the eighth and ninth groups to complete 

the course, with a total of 38 people 

graduating. Since the program inception in 

October 2021, an impressive 140 people 

have graduated.  

 

Click here to learn more.  
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